
13. CRACROFT RESERVE – PROPOSED TOILET BLOCK

The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate reported on the proposed siting and design of the new toilet
block at Cracroft Reserve and the future of the existing toilet block and site on the corner of
Hackthorne Road and Takahe Drive.

The Board resolved:

1. That a new toilet block be constructed on the site of the existing green storage shed in Cracroft
Reserve, next to the Hackthorne Road entrance, subject to all necessary approvals (including
Historic Places Trust) and consents being obtained.

2. To install a new drinking fountain with a dog bowl next to the new toilet block.

3. To support the design to be in keeping with the Safer Parks Policy and to incorporate a family
room and storage facilities.

4. To support a gate closing contract being entered into for the opening and closing of the toilet
block in Cracroft Reserve.

5. To support the demolition of the existing toilet block on the corner of Takahe Drive and
Hackthorne Road, once the new toilet block is operating, and the site being prepared for
landscaping.

6. To approve a landscape plan being developed and distributed for comment for the existing site
prior to any work being undertaken.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


